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In the age of Trump and his authoritarian rule that decreases our rights more every 

day, I do NOT feel comfortable with being surveilled at the whim of any government 

agency. It seems like another grasp to steal my free agency. The Nazis would have 

loved to have had such a tool. We should not go there at this time and probably 

never. We don’t want to end up like China with surveillance everywhere. We already 

have too many cameras on the streets. Let’s not make it easier for citizens who have 

no due process to be jailed or deported. Never fathomed I’d have that thought, but 

sadly, there it is.  

 

Not paranoid, just a realist 


